
Parents are the primary educators of their children in faith 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 

With You Always Sacramental Programme 
 
 

As your child is now in Year 4 they are eligible to join the With You Always 
programme and make their First Holy Communion. Due to Covid restrictions 
the programme will not run in the usual way this year. 
 
A short programme will run in the Spring term.  
 
To take part in the programme your child MUST ALREADY BE BAPTISED 
and proof of Baptism will be required before the programme starts. 
 
I am attaching a Registration form for you to complete. Please return the 
completed form to school before 19th November. You will be contacted soon 
afterwards for your baptismal certificate.  
 
If your child is not baptised they will be able to join the next programme 
provided they are baptised before it starts. For information on baptism 
programmes please ring Fr. Fitz on 0151 263 6578, leave a message and 
someone will get back to you. 
 
We look forward to working with you and preparing your child for their Holy 
Communion. 
 
The With You Always Team 
Fr. Fitz 
Anne 
Julie 
Dawn 
Marie 
Hannah 
Ann 
 
 
 
 
 
 


